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The way this was brought in leaving very little time for public comment should be all 

you need to know. 

We do not live in a dictatorship, where public comment is not allowed. The fact that 

the legislatoras pushing this bill forward did so by severely limiting the timeframe for 

public comment is despicable. 

 

Vote no for this bill, as your votes are being watched. 


